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Building Inspections Division is pledging to have a response to the applicant of a
single-family dwelling within three business days once a building permit number

has been assigned to the application or the permit is free.

Construction Plans Sufficiency Review.

Review for applicable zoning, wetlands and possible variances. At
this time a planning land use number will be assigned to the
application.

Application package will be reviewed by Building Inspections
Division and entered into the tracking system. The three business
* day clock starts once the building permit number has been as-
signed.

Plans Review. Your construction drawings will now be reviewed for

state code compliance.

Applicant will receive a response from staff within three bussiness
days with the results of the plan review or the permit is free.

For more information on how to apply for a single-family
dwelling permit or other building permits contact,
Building Inspections Division Escambia County Building Inspections Division

3363 West Park Place 595-3550 or visit us at www.myescambia.com
Pensacola FL 32505




